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ULT Jubilee Writing Competition 

 

To commemorate the Queen’s Jubilee year, the Uttoxeter Learning Trust organised a 
‘Jubilee Writing Competition’ for all pupils throughout the 3 tiers to participate it.   Each 
school shortlisted an entry into each age group category.  Mr Prescott, Chair of Governors 
at Thomas Alleynes’ and Trustee, judged all the entries submitted from each school. 

We were absolutely delighted to have winners in both the Reception age category and the 
Y3-4 category!  This week, it was a privilege to have been invited to the High School’s Prize 
Giving evening for the winners to be presented with their certificates and prizes. 

A huge well done to Sian Keeling and 

Olivia Shields on their success!  Olivia 

Shields was the overall winner in the  

Reception category and Sian K was  

awarded runner-up in the Y3-4 

category.  This is a huge achievement and 

I know both sets of Parents were  equally 

as proud as the girls received their awards 

alongside the winners from the other schools. 

Please see the ULT newsletter for details of  

all the winners! 

Parents’ Evening  

 

Thank you o all those who attended last night’s Parents’ Evening.  I’m sure you enjoyed the 
opportunity to see your children’s work over the year!   

Thank you to those who have returned their Annual Report acknowledgement replies.  If 
you haven’t yet done so, please return by the end of term.  Thank you. 

PTFA Raffle 

 

There are still some Raffle Tickets left if you would like to be entered in to the PTFA’s 
Prize Draw.  Be quick—the remaining tickets are selling fast!  The Draw is due to take place 
next Monday. 

Good luck!! 
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End of Term Events 

 

End of Term Service 

Parents and Families are welcome to join us next Tuesday in Church for our End of Term 
Service.  The doors will be open from 9.15am and we will aim for a 9.30am start. 

 

Year 4 Celebration Evening 

Next Monday, Parents & Families of our Year 4 Leavers are invited to attend our Celebra-
tion Evening in Church.  Please arrange for Year 4 children to be dropped off at school at 
6.00pm in their school uniform.  We will escort the children to Church ready for a 6.30pm 
start.  The Church Doors will open at 6.00pm. 

 

Leavers’ Picnic 

On Tuesday, the whole school will enjoy a picnic lunch outside.  The lunch will be a buffet –
style which will be collected from the Hall and enjoyed outside.  Thank you to our Cook, 
Hayley, for all her hard work and preparations.   I’m sure the children will have a lovely 
time!  If you do not wish for your child to have a school lunch, you are more than welcome to 
provide them with their own packed lunch. 

 

Reminder 

A reminder that school closes to pupils next Tuesday for the summer holidays (Wednesday 
& Thursday are both INSET days). 

 

Staffing Update 

 

We are delighted to welcome Miss Miller to our team.  Miss Miller will take up post from 
September as a Clerical Assistant, covering the Office Monday—Friday.   

Mrs Barnett will remain with us as Office Manager, working on a part-time basis (approx. 
half a day a week) providing Financial and HR support to the school and Governing Body.   

From September, please address any communications to Miss Miller.  

Thank you. 


